








March 25th, 2024

To Investigator Hamilton,
Alcohol & Marijuana Control Office
ATTN: Enforcement
550 W. 7th Ave., Suite 1600
Anchorage, AK 99501

Dear Investigator Hamilton,

This letter is in response to the notice of violation (AMCO case 23-2372), regarding the
Bristol Bay Red Dog Inn, beverage dispensary license #950.

The business has been winterized and as such may have fallen out of compliance. I
have made contact with Elizabeth Nakanishi with the DEC Drinking Water Program to
resolve all issues and pass all inspections before reopening for business.

As I am currently out of State, and away from my office, I will need to look back at our
recent records and clarify when we were actually open. Between Covid and a complete
weather disaster in the winter of ‘22, there were many months when the business was
closed and not required to provide water samples. I have discussed this issue with DEC
and it is just a matter of clarification. You can email Ms. Nakanishi at
Elizabeth.nakanishi@alaska.gov.

Please let me know if this resolves the issue.
On behalf of Mellisa Davis (the Licensee and my lovely wife),

Dylan Mancuso

The Bristol Bay Red Dog Inn
P.O. Box 324
Naknek, AK 9963
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